
Jonathan Trumbull Library Board of Trustees 
Personnel Committee—October 6, 2009 

 
 
Personnel Committee members: Holly Sinkewicz, Heather Morin, and Barbara 
Wengloski, met on October 6, 2009 at 6:30p.m., for the evaluation of the Library 
Director. We followed Appendix L in the Jonathan Trumbull Library By-Laws for 
the yearly evaluation.   
 
This evaluation will be presented at the regular board meeting in November. 
 
 
Chairman, H. Sinkewicz asked for a motion to adjourn, B. Wengloski moved to 
adjourn, H. Morin seconded. Having no discussion, the meeting adjourned at 
7:42 p.m.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Barbara Wengloski 
Recording Secretary 
 


